
				February 10, 2011

To:       Directors of Undergraduate Programs
             Members, Committee on Educational Programs and the Curriculum (CEPC)          	Association Deans
            
From:  Gordon M. Stewart, Administrative Chair, CEPC
Re:       CEPC Decisions February 9, 2011


	Please find in an attachment the decisions reached by the CEPC at our meeting February 9. They will be presented by Prof. Peter Baker, academic chair, for formal adoption by the Faculty of Arts and Sciences at our next meeting, currently set for March 15, 2011. The decisions are being posted also in the usual manner on the Committee’s website:

            http://artsandsciences.virginia.edu/cepc/

In addition to the approval of the courses in the attachment, the Committee

· Decided to defer the request for a BS in Psychology;

· Voted to refine the restriction (in bold below) on the enrollment by College students in other Schools of the University:  

For students offering the minimum 120 credits for the B.A. or B.S., at least 102 must be College (or College-equivalent) courses; thus, no more than 18 credits from other schools of the University may apply. Elective courses in the schools of Commerce, Engineering, Education, Architecture, Batten, and Nursing can count towards the 18 outside credits. College students may not take any courses in the School of Continuing and Professional Studies.  
	
· Discussed how best to proceed with a request from SCHEV, as presented by Milton Adams, Vice Provost for Academic Programs, to assess core competencies in courses taught in the College. Mark Hadley, from the Office of the Dean of the College and member of the CEPC, is now active in the latest efforts at assessment underway from the Provost’s Office. 


	The second and final meeting of the CEPC in the spring semester will be held on Monday, April 18  (3:30 pm, Newcomb Hall 389). The DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS IS 5:00 P.M. on MONDAY, APRIL 11 , with submissions in the usual e-format coming to Judy Updike, College Registrar (jgu2k). Departments or programs anticipating submission of significant revisions to the major or the addition of new minors or concentrations are invited to consult with Maurie McInnis, Associate Dean for Academic Programs, and myself ahead of time.

	Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks, Gordon M. Stewart, Administrative Chair, CEPC


Cc: Dean Meredith Woo
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